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FEB 2 21983-

In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-298/82-26

.

Nebraska Public Power District
ATTN: J. M. Pilant, Division Manager

Licensing & Quality Assurance
P.O. Box 499
Columbus, Nebraska 68601

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated February 7,1983, amplifying your letter

of November 17, 1982, in reply to our letter and Notice of Violation dated

October 25, 1982, and our letter dated January 7, 1983. We have no further

questions at this time and will review your corrective actions during a

future inspection. ,

Sincerely,

T!38f.98hI Dief
%licMPPR e,ct Branch ~ 1

cc:
L. C. Lessor, Superintendent
Cooper Nuclear Station
P.O. Box 98
Brownville, Nebraska 68321
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